MAIL CALL!

Carl “Joe” Tacy
73 Maryland Rd.

In case you weren‘t aware, mail call is a huge part of any veteran’s life. These are men and
women who were apart from “hearth and home", family and friends and in the case of wartime
veterans, were fighting for freedom and their life. Sometimes a letter is the only news of home
for weeks or months at a time and some sense of connection to their world back home.

As part of our Honor Flight experience, we ask that you, as a friend or neighbor of Carl “Joe”
Tacy contact anyone you can to help us surprise him and the other honor flight veterans with a
mail call packet on the plane on the way home. You can reach out to family, friends, local
groups, schools, long lost relatives - basically anyone who you think would write a note thanking
the veteran for all he/she has done.

Please send your letters at least one week before the scheduled flight date of September 8™ to:

Carl Joe Tacy,
c/o North Country Honor Flight
POB 2644
Plattsburgh, NY 12901.

We will put together packages for each veteran and surprise them on the way home from their
special trip.

On behalf of North Country Honor Flight we thank you for helping to make this trip special for
Joe and his fellow North Country veterans.

From Wanda Flynn, 71 Maryland and Gary Liberty, North Country Honor Flight
Your note or letter can be a simple one, for example:

Dear Joe/Mr. Tacy,

I heard you were going on Honor Flight and wanted to tell you how much I appreciate all
you have done for me, our family and our country. We live the way we do, enjoy our freedoms
and America because of you and your fellow veterans.

(you can add personal memories of uniform photos, trips, special memories, etc)

Sincerely,



